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Dear Santa Rosa City Council,
As a homeowner resident of Santa Rosa, I strongly oppose this idea.  A Real Time Crime Center crosses the line
into unwarranted invasion of personal privacy and perpetuating stereotypes on marginalized communities. Those
communities under constant surveillance are more likely to end up on government and law enforcement watchlists
and become disproportionately subject to arrest and charges for minor violations.

Instead of investing in a Real Time Crime Center, we should focus on community-based solutions to enhance public
safety. Community initiatives and increasing access to youth programs, restorative justice programs, and social
services to provide positive opportunities for young people, address the roots of crime. 

Sincerely,
Jennifer LaPorta
95407
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